
NOTICE OF COUNTY MEASURE BALLOT TITLE  
 
SHERMAN COUNTY 
 
Notice is hereby given that a Prospective Initiative Petition (PP 2020-04) and Ballot Title have 
been filed with the County Clerk of Sherman County, Oregon on April 17th, 2020, for inclusion 
in the next scheduled election, which shall be determined after signature verification shows the 
petition contains the required number of signatures.  An elector may file a petition for review of 
this ballot title in Sherman County Circuit Court no later than 5:00pm April 28th, 2020 pursuant 
to ORS 255.155. 
 
The following shall be the ballot title:  
 
Caption:   

Makes Sherman County Responsible for Promoting Moving Oregon-Idaho border. 

Question:  

Shall Sherman County be responsible for promoting moving Oregon-Idaho border to make 
Sherman County, Oregon a territory of Idaho? 

Summary:  

If passed, the petition requires Sherman County promote the interests of the County in relocating 
the Oregon-Idaho border, including overseeing a program to provide information to members,  
officers, employees, and agents of US Congress, the Oregon Legislative Assembly, the Idaho 
Legislature, and Federal, State of Oregon, and State of Idaho agencies, and other governments. 
Further, the petition requires Sherman County to make requests to any of the aforementioned, 
that are likely to influence border relocation negations to be more beneficial to the interests of 
Sherman County. 

 
A copy is posted on the Sherman County website at www.co.sherman.or.us or may be reviewed 
by contacting the Sherman County Clerk’s office at 541-565-3606. The petition meets the 
procedural Constitutional requirements.  As indicated in ORS 250.195, an elector may file a 
petition for review of this ballot title in Sherman County Circuit Court no later than 5:00 p.m. on 
April 28, 2020.  
 
Jenine McDermid  
Sherman County Clerk 
 
Publish: April 25, 2020 


